
DATE  :   SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 

TO  :   PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADES 7 TO 10 

FROM  :   FRANCES REA R. GAZA 
                            PRINCIPAL, Junior High School Department  

SUBJECT :   ERRATUM ON HOME FACILITY SURVEY 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 

Welcome to School Year 2020-2021! JCA would like to ensure that your child has the necessary 
home facility for online class activities.  Kindly complete the Home Facility Survey and submit on 
or before September 19, 2020 by clicking the link below: 

CLICK HERE 

Kindly disregard the circular with subject ‘Home Facility Survey’ that was released on Tuesday, 
September 1, 2020. 

For inquiries, please email Mr. Manuel A Borneo at maborneo@jca.edu.ph. 

Thank you for your cooperation. May the Lord bless and keep you and your family safe 
throughout the school year. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScuzG_KatPMOR9IDogAFZn3RvtxpCDPpJuVd0zKGlld1WWOcg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:maborneo@jca.edu.ph

